
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Jenni Wida, Deputy Administrator-City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Compensation Study Overview 

DATE: August 19, 2024 

 

 

OVERVIEW: 

Staff had a kickoff meeting with ABDO to determine needs for the compensation study. ABDO 
would like to give a presentation and answer any questions. 

 

 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

Included in the compensation study that was approved by Council on July 15, 2024 

 

Attachments: 

 ABDO presentation 


